rrom: shirey Merrick [

Sent: 23 February 2020 18:45
To: Palmer, Leanne <LEANNE.PALMER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 3244410 Land North of Viaduct, Adjoining Orchard Business Park, Ledbury

Take your point as set out in letter above. Thank you.

I wish to point out that much of Boor housing would be within the Leadon river
floodplain.

Larger scale plans are needed, say 1:1250 and 1:500 showing housing with
vehicle parking and communal sites also marked.

Basil Merrick

On Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 11:40 AM Palmer, Leanne
<LEANNE.PALMER®@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Merrick
Thank you for your letter dated 5 February 2020 concerning the above appeal.

| note that you wish to apply for Rule 6(6) status. It would be unusual to grant Rule 6(6) to an
individual, it is for those who wish to take a very active role at an inquiry i.e. submit a full
statement of case, proofs of evidence and present withess evidence at the inquiry. Itis
usually granted to groups such as Parish Councils, Action Groups etc. | attach a copy of our
guidance for your information.

| can confirm your letter will be placed on file to be taken into account by the Inspector and as
is customary a copy will be sent to the appellant and the Council for their information. As an
interested party you are very welcome to attend the inquiry and at the discretion of the
Inspector request an opportunity to express your views.

The inquiry will open at 10.00am on 28 April 2020 at a venue to be confirmed.

If you still wish to be considered for Rule 6(6) status please come back to me with reasons
why you wish to attend under Rule 6(6) and what you will be bring to the inquiry that another
party may not.

Kind regards

Leanne Palmer
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